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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

December 6th @ 6:30pm: KBC 

Family Christmas Party 

December 11th: AWANA 

Christmas Store 

December 14th @ 8:30am: Men's 

Breakfast 

December 15 - January 5: No 

Sunday School on Sundays 

December 24th @ 4:30pm: 

Christmas Eve Service  

December 29th @ 11:00am: Al & 

Anne Royal 50th Anniversary 

Party  

ONGOING GATHERINGS 
 

SUNDAY 

Prayer Gathering: 9am 

Sunday Service: 9:30 am 
 

MONDAY 

Women’s Bible Study: 5 pm 

— Haag’s Home 

 

TUESDAY 

Men’s Discipleship Study: 

6am—FH 

Men’s Bible Study: 8am — FH 

Women’s Bible Study: 1 pm 

Youth Group: 6:30pm — MPB 
 

WEDNESDAY 

Adult Bible Study: 2 pm — 

MPB 

Young Adult Group: 6:45pm  

 

THURSDAY 

Munchkin Meetup: 9 am — 

MPF 

 

MPB=Multi-Purpose Building 

FH=Fellowship Hall 

Keyport Bible Church  –  December 1st, 2024 

WELCOME 

To give to the church, there are offertory boxes in the back of the 
sanctuary and at the backdoor of the MPB. There is also a button for 
giving in the Herald and on our website. 

Carolyn & I want to thank you all 

for the Pastor Appreciation gift 

we received this month. Your 

generosity and support during 

our 23 years at Keyport has been 

such a God blessing to us. 

Love, the Chinns 

OUR PASTORS 
 

Support Pastor: Mike Chinn 

Youth Intern: Deacon Holm 

OUR LAY ELDERS 

Ronn Goodnough 

Al Royal 

Bill Sibbett 

Kevin Armstrong 

Adopt-a-Tree 

We are looking for five groups (families or friends or 

both!) to decorate a tree in the gym by December 

5th for the Christmas season.  The church has some 

decorations available or you can bring your own.   

There will be a sign-up list in the foyer. 

Operation Christmas Child 

Delivery complete! KBC provided 47 shoeboxes, now traveling 

around the world to needy kids. The collection center staff shared 

that about 1,000 churches have been started from lives touched 

by the gift boxes and good news shared with kids and their 

families., Thank you for caring and your generous giving, putting 

faith into action. Until next year!  

Rich and Barbara Culley  

Men’s Breakfast 

Our heart's desire is for the Men's Breakfasts to be a 

place where relationships are built. They are 

carefully structured to provide the maximum time 

for this. Saturday December 14th is the fifth of these 

occasions in 2024. 

Come and take advantage of this opportunity to make new 

friendships and strengthen old ones. Fathers, at their discretion, 

are welcome to bring their sons. Also, if possible, bring a friend. 


